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Dear Staff of Windmill Integrated Primary School,
As you know Windmill is founded on parent involvement and in recent times we are struggling to get a lot parents to engage as volunteers at our events. Please can we ask that where possible you encourage parents to get in touch if they are interested in becoming involved? Adam Lawson (Chairman) and Estelle Hamill (Vice Chair) can be contacted at windmillparentcouncil@gmail.com 
Low volunteer numbers will result in events having to be reduced and even cancelled – let’s not let that happen!!!
We know all of you give a huge amount of your time to the kids and always support our events – THANK YOU!!
If you can spare a couple of hours to volunteer at the Disco this year we always find it a great help to have staff there as they know the pupils and can really help us with ensuring everyone stays safe and where they are supposed to be!
We’ll see you there if you dare ….
Dervla, Adam, Estelle and the Parents Council
Windmill Integrated Primary School Parent Council invite you to attend our annual Halloween Party with spooktacular fun, frights and treats. 
Please come in Fancy dress 

27th October 2016
Nursery – P2 	10am – 12pm (during School Day)
P3 & P4 	1.15pm – 3pm (during School Day)
P5 – P7 	6.30pm – 8.30pm 
Party
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